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This development statistics fact sheet provides an overview of Coquitlam's industrial 
development projects that received building permits in 2011. The map below identifies the 
additional industrial floor space created in each applicable planning area.

Industrial Development Projects
(between January 1 to December 31, 2011)
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Plan 
Area

Community Address Building Permit 
Issued

Gross Floor 
Area (m2)

Notes/ Description

C16 Cape Horn 241 Myrnam St Jun-11 63.4 Mezzanine addition

C16 Cape Horn 7 & 9-175 Schoolhouse St Jul-11 142.1 Second story addition for Focus Communications

C20 Mayfair/ Pacific Reach 8-1301 Ketch Crt Jun-11 118.1 Mezzanine addition

C20 Mayfair/ Pacific Reach 105-2080 Hartley Ave Apr-11 32.7 Addition of stairs and mezzanine

 C20 Mayfair/ Pacific Reach 2230 Hartley Ave Aug-11 110.8 Storage building for Bellet Truck Repair Garage

Total additional gross floor area: 467.1 m2

Industrial Projects

APPLICATIONS APPROVED (between January 1 and December 31, 2011)  

For further information please call the City of Coquitlam Planning and 
Development Department at 604.927.3430, or visit www.coquitlam.ca

Printed 01/2007

This document has been prepared to provide general information only and it should not 
be used for other purposes.  While every effort has been made to ensure the information 
contained is current, there may have been changes resulting in outdated information in 
the material provided. 

*due to rounding, individual GFAs on fact sheet may not correspond with GFA totals in all instances.  


